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RAYROLL VALIDATION ON OAGF-IPPIS PLATFORM 

 
A circular with reference no. TRY A6 & B6/2024 OAGF/CAD/026/Vol. V/910, dated 

27 June, 2024 on OAGF-IPPIS Payroll Validation Portal has been received from the 

Office of the Accountant-General of the Federation. 

 

The circular states that the Office of the Accountant-General had observed that some 

critical payroll records are inaccurate or incomplete and this has necessitated the process 

of updating and validating the payroll records. The Office of the Accountant-General 

therefore has deployed a User-friendly OAGF-IPPIS Payroll Validation Portal to enable 

all employees on the IPPIS Payroll update their details. 

 

The portal has been deployed with effect from Monday 01 July 2024 and will be shut 

down by 12 midnight on Wednesday 31 July, 2024. Please Visit OAGF website: 

www.oagf.gov.ng to access the portal. 
 

In order to access the portal, employees will need their IPPIS Number, Salary 

Account Number, and Tax Identification Number (TIN). 
To get your TIN, you can visit the Joint Tax Board (JTB) site- 

https://tinverification.jtb.gov.ng 

 

After the completion and successful submission of your update, you are to print three 

(3) copies of the completed update summary page, for future Physical Staff Verification 

exercise. 

 

All members of staff in the University of Ibadan are enjoined to take advantage of this 

exercise and ensure their records are updated on the OAGF-IPPIS Portal within the 

stipulated time to avoid being removed from the payroll. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G.O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA 

Registrar and Secretary to Council 
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